We wanted to begin by saying thank you for your participation in our low fidelity prototype
usability tests. This will enable us to better develop our system in the long run.

Today you will be testing prototypes of an improved slack notification system. You need not do
anything prior to the experiment, we only ask that you reserve 30 minutes of your time. Below
we have highlighted a few point we may believe could be of help before participating in this
experiment.

This is a usability test of our prototypes, not a test of your capabilities
- Please act normally and without stress

As these are prototypes it is crucial for you to vocalize your thoughts
- We can only learn so much from physical observation, please tell us what is going on in
your mind as you interact with the system

Please let us know if you have any questions/concerns, otherwise we look forward to seeing
you soon!



